
Lyle Bialk
March 18
Got this email from Cindy a few minutes ago, she asked me to post it for 
her.
Respond to Cindy if you need info or would like to request a space.
Also, I received word today from Linda that she and Keith will be unable 
to make the reunion. Was sorry to hear that.
Thanks,
Lyle
Hi Lyle,
I reserved a small two bedroom cottage for Sun and Mon nights (Sep 
13th and 14th) for Reunion Hikers that need a place to stay before the 
Hike (donations accepted). The cottage can take up to eight hikers but 
that would be crowed. It has two bedrooms (three queen beds and a 
queen foldout couch in the living room) one bath and a full kitchen. 
There’s a hot tub on the premises. And it has a fire place! See ‘snip-it’ 
below………………..
It’s the Mountain Meadow Cottage at Colorado Cottages…………. http://
www.colocottages.com/ …………….They also have smaller cottages if 
someone wants their privacy. This cottage is between Estes Park and 
Mary’s Lake (about two miles either way). The address is 1241 High 
Drive, Estes Park, CO 80517 just off the Route 36 (Moraine Ave). I think 
Route 36 will be the road to the trail head too. There’s a few folks (Ryan 
Bozis and Paul Pritchard) staying at these cottages for the Reunion 
Weekend. Mary’s Lodge also has rooms available.

I copied some folks but maybe you can post this email on Facebook (I’m 
not good at Facebook). I can’t find Keith’s email address and I think he’s 
going to hike.
It looks like Stacey is going to be my tent mate! Thanks for getting the 
permit(s) and stuff. Let me know if I can do anything from my side.
Cheers, Cindy
Cindy Burke


